
As we close another remarkable year, I want to take a moment 
to express my heartfelt gratitude and thanks for being a part of 
the Virgin Gorda Villa Rentals experience! We enjoy showcasing 
the beauty, culture, and warmth of our villas, our islands, and 
our team as we strive to exceed expectations.

This holiday season may your days be filled with joy, peace, and 
the kind of magic that only this time of year brings.

Here’s to an even brighter 2025 filled with more meaningful 
connections and unforgettable moments!

Warmest wishes,

Sharon Flax-Brutus
Tourism Experience Curator

Happy HolidAy
and the most luminous New Year! 

With all the warmth from our island



Call or visit our website 
for more information or 

to book a stay.

284.542.4014/4011 
vgvrbvi.com

 reservations@
leverickbay.com


